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Shall the throne of iniquity have fellowship with thee, which
frameth mischief by a law? -Psalm 94:20

What do the American people expect of their representative
government when they act outside of their scope of authority,
especially when they themselves are immoral reprobates?

These representatives place their hands on the Bible and swear
to uphold the enumerated laws found within the US Constitution
and yet, when they win office, they live in open rebellion
toward  the  very  God  that  they  swore  an  oath  to  obey  in
upholding His laws (Deuteronomy 25:1; 1 John 5:2).

For example, Governor Kate Brown from Oregon, who is a known
bisexual, which engaging in such behavior is a felony in every
state of our union, is responsible for advocating that which
stands in stark contrast to American law.

“For this cause God gave them up unto vile affections: for
even their women did change the natural use into that which is
against nature:” -Romans 1:26
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In other words, Kate Brown is backwards, and if you allow her
to  act  out  in  such  a  fashion,  you  will  reap  backward
judgments,  and  so  it  is  (Isaiah  59).

Another One Comes Forward “CBS Reporter: Virus Is One Of The
Greatest Frauds!

Governor Steps All Over Himself For Not Wearing His Mask And
For Social Gathering: All Of This Over A Narrative That They
Cannot Prove!

Conventionofstates.com reported:

Oregon Governor: “Call the cops on your neighbors if they have
more than 6 people at Thanksgiving”

Our “leaders” in government have gone off the rails.

In a frankly shocking interview, Oregon Governor Kate Brown
called on Oregonians to call the cops on their neighbors if
they have more than six people attending their Thanksgiving
dinner.

“Do you want people calling the police on their neighbors,
non-emergency lines or 911?” KGW’s Maggie Vespa asked Brown on
Friday.

“Look, this is no different from what happens if there’s a
party down the street and it’s keeping everyone awake,” Brown
said. “What do neighbors do? They call law enforcement because
it’s too noisy. This is just like that. It’s like a violation
of a noise ordinance.”

“But that could be a yes,” Vespa pointed out.

Brown answered, “Yes. Yes.”

[YouTube Video]
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First off, I would like to add to this report that we do not
have leaders, we have representatives that “derive their just
powers from the consent of the governed.”  In other words,
they work for us, we do not work for them. Kate Brown does not
have the authority to implement that which is unlawful and
yet, she does because the people allow her to act out in such
a way and how, you might ask?  They do not know the lawful
difference (Hosea 4:6).

Secondly, what do the people expect these people to do when
they take office? The American people give a green light to
what  it  is  that  God  clearly  condemns.  Kate  Brown  is  in
rebellion towards the government that the Lord has established
through the Mosiac institution in this country.  It is called
Common Law (Exodus 20).

This mentally-ill woman is given permission by the people of
Oregon to create a state of war with God by using the law
against the law.

Where did she get the authority to implement that which other
governors declare that they do not have?

South Dakota Governor: I Don’t Have The Authority To Lockdown
The State, They Are Attacking Our Religious Freedoms – What
Is It That The People Don’t See Here?

In conclusion: They will always get away with that which you
let them get away. How could the people of Oregon expect
anything else (Galatians 6:7)?

https://sonsoflibertymedia.com/as-the-assaults-continue-dictat
orial-governor-threatens-jail-time-maybe-she-didnt-get-the-
memo/​
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